

14 April 2014

Harmen Heesen Technipharm International Ltd PO Box 959 Rotorua 3040 New Zealand

Dear Harmen

We would like to offer our sincere thanks for your company's contribution to the rural prize trailer for the 2014 Central Districts Field Days. Your generosity and support is one more reason this year's event was such a success.

We had 35,179 visitors, coming to see 551 sites, and for exhibitors we had a great shout on Thursday evening eating our way through more than 30kgs of spit-roasted lamb!!

The prize you contributed to was an overwhelming success, and was won by Shirley White of Thames.

The total prize package was valued at over \$13,000 and as in previous years thousands of entries were received. We're already working on plans for the 2015 Central Districts Field Days, which once again includes the rural prize. The prize draw is only as successful as the companies that support it, so, if you are keen to be involved again next year, please let us know.

Thank you once again for your contribution in making Central Districts Field Days a great event, and we look forward to working with you for many years to come.

Kind regards

Dean Williamson

Fairfax AgriMedia Brand Manager